
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC 29th May 2015 

Hi everyone, 

A reminder that Camp Australia will not be offering day care for the Pupil 
Free Day due to a lack of bookings. Parents who booked have all been 
notified direct.  

This fortnight at Camp Australia the children have been getting into all kinds 
of fun activities. Some of the more popular included working with water 
colours to produce images of natural landscapes. 

There has been major construction in the Lego department with children 
working in teams to build skyscrapers. They have shown everyone how well 
they can communicate and cooperate with each other to achieve a common 
goal.  

Cooking has reached an all-time high with our amazing delicious coconut 
and milo ice slice. It is a real favourite amongst the children we really 
surprised our self and it is on request almost every day.      

Luckily we had quite a lot of sunny afternoons so we have been making the 
most of outdoor play. Chasey, AFL, soccer and the flying fox have been 
really enjoyed. Sand play has been attracting much interest with sand 
castles and other sculptures emerging in the playground. 

The homework club has been in full swing this fortnight. With the children a 
little over half way through the term many children have been using their 
time to research and complete school projects. Homework seems to be a 
keyword at our service. With the children helping each other and educators 
on board to help with questions Camp Australia seems to be the place to be 
when doing homework. 

We are all looking forward to another great fortnight. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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